
WAO Education Foundation Meeting Highlights 
September 17, 2014 

 
 
The September meeting was held at the WAOHS Library. Members present 
were Ellen Strickler, Ed Rosendahl, Russell Miller, Shawn Spidahl, Sally 
Roller, Donna Jenkins, Carol Bowman, Tim Finseth, and Carol Anderson. 
Dewey Swanson was absent. Jan Nice, office manager was also present. 
Some highlights from our meeting: 
 
 
*Tom Anderson presented information and showed examples of the science 
equipment and the weather station that the Foundation purchased over the past 
years. 
 
*Sally Roller updated on the work of the WAO “Say Yes Committee” 
. 
*Jon Holter was present to share some possibilities for changes in the donor 
bookcase. We are running out of space again. This is a good problem to have! 
 
* Jan Nice, started her work in the Foundation Office in mid September. She is 
a wonderful asset to us. Stop in and say hello. She plans to be here most 
Wednesdays. 
 
*Our major program needed to be updated and that is now complete. We are 
back in business of being able to print receipts. Special thanks were extended to 
Heidi and Shawn Spidahl for their work. 
 
*The Fulks Novak Memorial Project is complete. The dedication was the 
Saturday of the Fair. This project brought a closure for members of the Class of 
1948 and the families. 
 
*An Industrial Technology Match is underway. One of the $2500 checks 
arrived in early September. 
 
* An alumni has volunteered to scan the yearbooks and put on some form of 
technological device. The details need to be worked out. 
 
*A light lunch will be served to all school employees one day during American 
Education Week November 17-21. 



 
*We will serve treats after the Elementary Holiday Concert in December. 
 
 
 
*Fall Needs were distributed on September 18th and will be due at 3:10 on 
October 7th.  Heidi put the forms on the website too.  If you use that form, 
please print it and place a copy in our mailbox. 
 
*The Baked Potato & Salad Bar Supper will be January 6, 2015, the night of 
the Stephen/Argyle BBB Game. 
 
*Approval was given for a new scholarship “Lyle Anderson 1958-59 Football 
Challenge” that is being organized by classmates of the late Lyle Anderson. 
 
The October meeting will be October 15th at 5:30 at Micks. 


